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From: City Council
Sent: Friday, September 14, 2018 3:12 PM
To: City Council
Subject: Form submission from: Write a Letter to Council

Submitted on Friday, September 14, 2018 - 15:12 
Submitted by anonymous user: 71.17.150.50 
Submitted values are: 

Date: Friday, September 14, 2018 
To: His Worship the Mayor and Members of City Council 
First Name: Ken 
Last Name: King 
Email:  
Address:  Mahoney Avenue 
City: Saskatoon 
Province: Saskatchewan 
Postal Code:  
Name of the organization or agency you are representing (if applicable):  
Subject: New proposed garabage and blue bin and green bin 
Meeting (if known):  
Comments: 
Why in the world does council want to consider changing these services to be a utility vs being part of the property tax base. The 3.5 
% property tax reduction will get lost in the process and the reduction will not compare to the small cart charge for most of the houses 
homes in Saskatoon except for the very high end homes. I am not against the 3 bins sitting on my front drive way. While some us may 
think we understand what goes in which bin based on what I see hanging out of the bins in our area. NOT SURE THEY ALL DO. As 
much as we need a new system we need more education for those that still don't have it figured out. Question what happens to all the 
carts we presently have once I want the smaller ones? Do I have an option of not taking any carts? 
Good luck but please think of those that are on fixed incomes to some of you an extra $ 100 or $140 per year is no big deal but to 
some it will be a big deal. 

Ken King 
Massey Place 

Attachments: 

The results of this submission may be viewed at: 
https://www.saskatoon.ca/node/398/submission/256744 




